
        IFC SHORT CAST 

Dear Members, 

The time has come to say   
goodbye to our temporary club 
& get ready for the move. It 
hardly seems that we have been 
in this location for 2 years 

We have a lot of work ahead of 
us and will need this extra time 
to get ready for   

    “NEW BEGINNINGS” 

The Kitchen & Bar equipment 
have been delivered and are in 
place & ready for mechanical 
connections. The bathrooms are 
also ready for fixtures as well.  
The elevators are being          
installed, some of the louvres on 
the outside, stairwell & deck 
finishes, everything is coming 
together very quickly. 

“IT IS SPECTACULAR” 
 

Please inform me when you get 
a new credit card whether it 
was lost or it has a new          
expiration date. 

Vinnie 

 



Dear Members, 

It’s hard to believe how far we have come in the last year with the construction of 

our soon to be new home.  

 With that being said, it has been 2 full years that the board suspended the 

food & beverage minimums to incentivize the membership to contribute to our       

construction project, and we wanted to give sufficient notice that effective         

October 1st 2025 all food & beverage minimums will be re-instated.   

 What does this mean for you? If your membership dues are renewed          

November 1st, you will be automatically billed for any unspent minimums from 

“your”   prior membership year. As in the past, your minimums are equal to your 

dues and you have 1 full year (your membership Year) to meet your  minimums, 

this is not a monthly requirement.  

 The next page in this short-cast has a sample statement.  

In the bottom left corner you will see; 

 This represents “your”          

membership year when your dues automatically renew & reset your minimums 

This is what you have left to spend on food &      

beverage only before the end of your membership year. 

 In this example GM Vincent must spend $297.95 on food & beverage only, 

by October 31st 2025 or that amount will be automatically charged on                

November 1st 2025 billing cycle.

Please keep in mind that this amount is for Food & Beverage only.             

Tax, service/ gratuity or merchandise do not count towards your Food 

& Beverage minimums.

 

If you have any questions please give me a call. 

Vinnie





Dear Members, 

       On August 16th we will have our last dinner service, after nearly 2 years of            

anticipation and careful planning, we’re thrilled to announce the grand transition 

into our beautiful new clubhouse. This milestone marks a fresh chapter in our 

club’s 75 year journey, and we’re so grateful to have you alongside us as we step 

into the  future. 

      I hope that you were all satisfied with our choice of the facility that allowed us 

to stay operational for these past 2 years. I am especially grateful to all those    

members who supported us and although most of you enjoyed this location, I know 

you will be significantly happier when we move to our brand new permanent  

clubhouse. 

     As you can imagine there are a lot of moving parts to navigate with the      

transition. In the beginning there may be some time between my communications, 

but know that the wheels are constantly moving and we will keep everyone        

updated as much as possible with our progress. .  

 Please be patient, as you have been since the beginning of this project &   

visualize the finished product. My team and I will be giving everything we have to 

get us into the new club with as few hiccups or delays as possible. Our goal is to 

make everything go as smooth & seamless as possible so that all will be satisfied 

with the end results. We hope you’ll enjoy, and make unforgettable memories in 

this wonderful new home. 

As we prepare to open the doors to our new clubhouse, I wanted to take a moment 

to reflect on the incredible journey that brought us here and continues to shape 

our legacy, from sun-soaked afternoons on the water fishing to decades of shared 

laughter, milestones, and memories, your stories have made our club what it is  

today. This new space isn’t just a building—it’s a home built for you, inspired by 

our unique history and the people who bring it to life. Thank you for being part of 

our story. We can’t wait to welcome you through the doors and continue creating-

lasting memories—together. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vinnie 
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AUGUST 2025 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
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